
 

 

 

 
Recycling Committee Meeting Minutes 

 
DATE: Thursday, August 20, 2020 
 
Members present: Kate, Bob, Donna, Therese, Sally 
 
The meeting opened at 7:08 PM via zoom.  Kate made a motion to accept 
the minutes.  Donna and Therese seconded the motion.  Minutes approved 
with the following changes: small d on Dave Madsen’s e-mail address, and 
Nikki Hansen should be changed to Nikki Hamlin. 
 
We had a discussion on multisort recycling for Bridgton.  A letter will be 
composed and sent to the Select Board. 
 
Next we discussed the hauler situation.  Good news: haulers are now 
covering their trucks. 
 
As a result of Therese and Sally’s presentation to the Rotary Club, a 
proposed collaboration between the Rotary Club and the Bridgton Recycling 
Committee is being explored. 
 
The meeting ended at 8:04 PM.  Our next meeting will be at 7:00 PM via 
zoom on Sept. 10, 2020. 
 
Submitted by Sally Chappell 

 


